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STATEWIDE INDEPENDENT LIVING COUNCIL

841 Bishop Street, Suite 201

Honolulu, HI  96813

Phone: 808-585-7452 

Notice of Public Comments 

The Statewide Independent Living Council (SILC) along with the Centers for Independent Living (CILs) Aloha Independent Living Hawaii and Access to Independence will be conducting an informational session and an opportunity for the public to provide comments regarding the draft FY 2017-2019 State Plan for Independent Living (SPIL). 
The submittal to the Federal government of the State Plan is a 
requirement for the continuing flow of grant funds to support the activities of Independent Living (IL) programs in Hawaii.  
The informational session with time for public comments will be held at 10:00 A.M. until 12:00 P.M. on Friday, June 24, 2016 at the following addresses: 
Oahu

· 841 Bishop Street, Conference Room 118-A (street level)

Honolulu, Hawaii  96813


Sign language interpreters will be available
· Hale Kuha’o,
 94-909 Kau’Olu Place, Community Room

Waipahu, Hawaii  96797 
Access to Independence
200 North Vineyard Boulevard, Suite 508
Honolulu, Hawaii  96817

Hawai`i – Big Island
· Hilo
The Aging and Disability Resource Center (ADRC)
1055 Kino’ole Street, Large Conference Room – 1st Floor

Hilo, Hawaii  96720
        Kona
        County of Hawaii 
        Office of Aging
        West Hawaii Civic Center
        74-5044 Ane Kephokalole Hwy, Buildling B
        Kailua-Kona, Hawaii  96740
Maui
 

· JW Cameron Center

95 Mahalani Street

Room 24 (Downstairs)
    Wailuku, Hawaii  96793
Kauai
· Pi’ikoi Building

Agency on Elderly Affairs 
  
4444 Rice Street, Suite 330

Lihue Hawaii  96766

Materials will be available in accessible formats at all locations.
Molokai - For information, please call Aloha Independent Living Hawaii 
808-688-4817


The session will be two hours.  All comments written or otherwise will be accepted during the day.  

All interested persons are invited to attend the session and to state their views relative to the State Plan for Independent Living (SPIL) either orally or in writing.  Should written testimony be presented, one (1) copy shall be made available to the facilitator at the public comment session or to the SILC office by email at silchi2@gmail.com, or phone 808-585-7452.  Written comments will be accepted through June 24, 2016.   
If any accommodations for access are required, please call the SILC at: 808-585-7452 or contact the SILC office by email at silchi2@gmail.com no later than June 14, 2016.  To contact the SILC using the relay, dial 711 from anywhere statewide.   
To request a copy of the SPIL, please call the SILC office at 808-585-7452.

To review the SPIL on line visit our website at http://www.hisilc.org 

Or visit: 
     Aloha Independent Living Hawaii (AILH) at http://www.ailh.org 

     Access to Independence at www.accesstoindependence.org 

Or visit the Division of Vocational Rehabilitation at 
     http://www.humanservices.hawaii.gov/vr/  
ENVIRONMENTAL REMINDER:  Please refrain from wearing perfumes or scents to this meeting.  Persons with environmental illness or multiple-chemical sensitivity must reduce their exposure in order to attend this meeting.
Dated:  May 25, 2016
Notice of Public Comments – FY 17-19
